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This week at First Central:  

This Sunday, Pastor Mark continues his series of advent messages. The fourth 
message in this series is, “The Message of Christmas brings Redemption-Isaiah 52:13-

53:12” 
 

There are three ways to watch the service if you are unable to attend in person. 

 You can now watch the services live on YouTube here.    
 We continue to have a Facebook page, but the livestream is now on YouTube. 

 You can view the service (after the fact) on Pastor Mark’s blog. 

 You can also view the service (again, after the fact) on the church website, 
www.firstcentral.church.  

In this issue: 
 This week at FCBC 

 Advent 

 Candlelight Service  

 Children’s Choir 

 Un-decorating party 

 Annual Meeting 

 And more... 

 

 

 

 

Giving back to God: 

 

DATE  BUDGET  GIVING 

December 17 $9,519 $18,745 

Year-to-date: $485,469 $472,091 

First Central Bible Church ~ 50 Broadway St., Chicopee, MA 

 

 

 

 

For those who like to plan ahead… 

 Our Annual meeting is January 28, 2024 

     immediately following the service. 

S u n d a y  D e c e m b e r  2 4  

N O  S U N D AY  S C H O O L  

W O R S H I P  -  1 0 : 3 0  i n c l u d i n g  

C h i l d r e n ’ s  C h o i r  

C a n d l e l i g h t  S e r v i c e  –  5  p m  

THANK YOU!! ~ Women’s Leadership Team would like to 
thank the many people who helped make our Christmas  
Dinner “A Heart for Christmas” a success! We very much 
appreciate all those who helped with the event. We  
welcomed around 100 women, many of whom were guests 
for a time of crafting, enjoying a wonderful luncheon & a 
special time of music and sharing of a devotional. Our  
prayer is that many will choose to have “A Heart for  
Christmas” in God’s son, Jesus… 
 

 Blessings to you all… 
 

The Women’s Ministry Team 
 

Rose Eldridge, Jess Negron, Nancy Bardwell, Cheryl Harnish, Diane 
Appleton, Lisa Galaska, Christine Kulig & Carol Wheeler 

 

Please join us on Wednesday, Dec. 27
th

 at 9AM to “un-decorate” the gym 
(Christmas Trees). The Women's Ministry Team needs help with un-decorating 

and storing the Christmas decorations. Your help would be greatly appreciated!  If 
you have questions, please contact Jess Negron. Thank you! 

https://www.youtube.com/@firstcentralbible50/streams
http://www.wheelsms.wordpress.com/
http://www.firstcentral.church

